
 

Upcoming Events and Meetings 
 

Tuesday, January 4th- New Morning Ladies, 10:00, Rm 102 

 

Thursday, January 6th- United Methodist Women,  

10:00, Rm 102. 

 

Be sure to join us immediately after service today for  

“The Polar Plunge” at Joe Wheeler Beach! 

 

Taking down the Christmas decorations has been  

postponed, date TBD. 

 

 

Memorials 

 
Gary Moser 

Pat Johnson 

 

 

Stewardship 

12/26/2021  

 

 Amount Received YTD                        $221,607.10 

 Expenses YTD                           238,043.17  

 General Fund last week                                  6,111.00   

 Sacrificial Giving through 12/30                    20,009.60    

 
WELCOME  

 
 

Rogersville  

United Methodist Church 

 

January 2, 2022 

Ephipany  

 

51 Turner Lindsey Road 

Rogersville, AL  35652 

256-247-3307 

 

Rev. Holly Woodall 

Cell: 256-616-3266 

holly.woodall@umcna.org 

 

Visit us online: 

https://rogersvilleumc.org 

www.facebook.com/rogersvilleumc 

 



Rogersville United Methodist Church 

January 2, 2022 

 

 

Prelude 

Welcome 

*Song             

Announcements 

Offerings/*Doxology 

Prayer Concerns and Praises 

The Lord’s Prayer 

Song                

Scripture     Isaiah 60: 1-3  

Sermon     “Arise and Shine!”  

Songs      “We Three Kings”                    #254   

        “Noel”           

*Benediction and Dismissal    

 

*Please stand if you are able 

 

Our Sunday worship service is available on FaceBook at  

www.facebook.com/rogersvilleumc 

THIS WEEK’S PRAYERS AND PRAISES 

Colton Stutts, Jan White, Karen Graham, James Smith, Aaron Mar-

quardt, Joan Miller’s mother, Willis Atwater, Barry Shoate, James 

Shedd, Doris Nugent, Bryan Butler, Gary Gamble, Jean Mayes, 

Glenn Barnett, Tonya Gattis, Dot Ellison Stone, Betty       Barclay, 

Deborah Burroughs, Barbara Davis, Erica Holt, Junette Young,  

Sherry Weathers, Donnie and Marsha Nelson, Amanda Wiggington, 

Thomas Nelson, Kyle Wiley, Jeannie York, Priscilla Cosby, Myra 

Nesmith, Nell Ellison Hays, Mary Brewer, Bob Belue, Martha Bass, 

J.O. and Nancy Bedsole, Deborah Lowery, Sarah Ratliff,   everyone 

struggling with grief during the Christmas season 

 

PRAISES 

Rick and Lenora have a new great-grandchild, Kaison Michael   
Thomas, born on December 28th 

 
JD Cisco’s surgery went well and he is recovering 

 
Jan White’s surgery went well and she is home 

 
Theo, Patrick and Micah were excited to get new Bibles 

 
Moments of peace that pass understanding 

 
The Office will be closed Monday, January 3rd.  

On Track with God 

We did it!! All envelopes have been taken, the train 

is on its way, and we have raised more than $20,000 

in sacrificial giving. Let’s celebrate with the Polar 

Plunge! God is working great things for us—let’s 

keep moving and see where He takes us next! 


